Republic of the Philippines '
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PHILIPPINE NUCLEAR RESEARCH INSTITUTE
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November 4, 2024

Dear valued customer:

Greetings!

The Nuclear Analytical Techniques Application Section would like to inform you of the schedule of
the annual cut-off of sample receiving for the Nuclear Analytical Services for this year 2024. The NATA

Section will conduct its yearly inventory and equipment preventive maintenance activities after this

scheduled date.

The NATA Section will receive your samples on or before November 20,2024 (Wednesday) and will

resume next year on January 6, 2025 (Monday).

Kindly lodge your job order application and sample details at the PNRI Portal

(https://services.pnri.dost.gov.ph/portal/natas/Apply) prior to submission.

Thank you very much!

Your truly,
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Laboratory Manager / Section Head
Nuclear Analytical Techniques Application Section

Commonwealth Ave., Diliman, Quezon City 1101 PO Box 213 UP Quezon City
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